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circulating the ..ght of this word, and what had been done; and as all this
was being told the thought came on mo that this was God’s own Bovk—not
Paul’s, nor Job’s, nor Peter’s, nor Jamen’s, nor Isaiah’s, nor Jeromiah’s, nor
Moses’s, but God's Book, written with His fingers, giving light with His
eternal mind, and filled with His everlasting love. Let us continue in the
great work of acattering this word in all corners of the globe, and thauk God
that He has redecemed us with His own precions blood, and made us kings

and priests in His templo, and as God’s true sons do the work of our Father
in heaven.
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i BOARD MEETINGS.
The regular Monthly Meeting of the Board of Directors was held on Tues-
; day, August 17th, ab 7.30 p.m., the Hon. William McMaster in the chair.
! The meeting was opened with the usual devotional exercises led by the Senior
! Secretary, who, after routine business had been attended to called the atten-
tion of the Board to a special notice of the Parent Society, in reference to
{ Bibles stamped in commemoration of the Sunday School Centenary. The
| Secretarics were instructed to issue o civeular stating waat our Society is
i ready to do in the matter, and also calling attention to the “ Gleanings for
the Young.” Several applications were considered and grants made, one of
them being fifty Ojibway Testamerts and fifty English Bibles to the Parry
Sound Branch for the Indians attending a camp meeting in that neighbour-
hood.  After some other business the meeting was closed with prayer, led
by the Rev. J. P. Lewis,

The Board met again on Tuesday, September 21st, the Hon. W. McMaster
in the chair. Seripture was read by the Rer. J. M. Camcron, and prayer
led by the Rev. Dr. Potts. A report from the Agency and Colportage Com-
mittee was presented, recommending that certain proposals from the Emer-
son Board should be adupted, and that Mr. A&, McPherson should be
appointed Agent for the Society in Southern Manitoba. This report was
sdopted. A letter was read from Mr. Ansley, Secretary of the Parry Scund
Branch, thanking the Board for the grant made, and giving an interesting
sud encouraging account of the distribution. Other letters of thanks and
applications were read and considered, and grants made, one of them to
Mz. Rowe, for the Indians at Garden River. There was some discussion
asto the destitution of Scriptures in North Hastings, and the Colportage
Committee were instructed to give special attention to the needs of that part
of the field. The Depositary’s Cash Account, the Permanent Agent’s Report,




